[image: ]

AABHL 2018 Dependent Care Subsidy Application

A select number of small grants are available for AABHL members who need help covering additional dependent care expenses incurred (at home or at the conference) as a result of attending the AABHL 2018 meeting in Townsville. We do not expect to provide grants in excess of $500 per applicant, and the amount awarded will depend on need and the number of applications received. DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS: 1 June 2018

Name: 
Mailing Address: 
Email:
Phone Number:

Please enter the amount below you are requesting, which should only be any additional expenses you will incur as a result of attending AABHL 2018 (and not ongoing expenses associated with dependent care or typical expenses associated with conference attendance such as lodging, accommodation, and registration). Expenses can include, but are not limited to childcare costs, transport costs for carer to accompany someone with a disability or other care needs, or other reasonable expenses connected to any type of dependent care, and can include expenses incurred at the meeting or at home as a result of attending the meeting. Priority for subsidies will be based on need; priority will be given to those delegates who are presenting and who have not previously received a subsidy from AABHL

Description of additional expenses and costs: 

Please explain how the subsidy will be helpful in enabling you to attend AABHL 2018, and how you will be participating in the AABHL 2018 conference (e.g., presenting, participating in a stream meeting, as an ordinary delegate):

Have you sought funding for caring expenses from elsewhere (e.g., your institution), and what was the outcome?


I certify that I am a current member of AABHL (or will purchase membership, if this application is successful), and that the expenses as outlined above are accurate.


________________________________
Signature

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please return to Rachel Ankeny, Vice President of AABHL: rachel.ankeny@adelaide.edu.au. We expect outcomes to be announced in time for registration at the early bird deadline of 1 August 2018. AABHL reserves the right to determine how many awards are made, if any.
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